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COLUMBIA 29201

August 29,2016

Elizabeth Markwell
31 Fox Hunt Lane
Greer, South Carolina 29651

Dear Elizabeth,

Thank you for your letter. Iappreciate your sharing your ideas about having a sidewalk to
connect your neighborhood to your school. Ilove hearing from students, and Iam so proud of
you for getting involved in your community. Iwould recommend you contact the body that
maintains the roads in your subdivision. You can find out who is responsible for their
maintenance by contacting your local Resident Engineer's office with the South Carolina
Department of Transportation at 864.241.1224. I also encourage you to contact your State
Senator and State Representative. You can reach out to your legislators by visiting
http://www .scstatehouse.govIlegislatorssearch.php.

Thank you again for writing, and keep up the good work! God bless.
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